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I truly believe this amendment should be adjusted to allow gaming employees to gamble in
the state. The revenues would increase by a noticeable margin. Right now those funds are
leaving the state. PA money going to nj, wv, and de. This can and should be rectified
immediately.

Sincerely,

Nick Redford
Sent from my iPhone.


